
  

 

 

 

 

www.visianglianwaterways.org 

  
 
NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 
REPORTED OBSTRUCTION 
RIVER STOUR 
________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    12 June 2020 – Until Rescinded 
_________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Cornard Lock 
_________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
Please be aware we have received reports of a large tree which has fallen into the 
River Stour at Cornard Lock on the Suffolk side, approx. 10 metres from the weir 
along with a smaller tree that had fallen earlier in the same location. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and wish to assure you we will 
look into this when it is practicable to do so. 
 
Navigation is possible and we advise caution if proceeding. 
 
For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 
between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday  

 

Irven Forbes  

Waterways Manager  

12 June 2020 


